
With LCN, you can feel confident that you have the right product
for the right application — all designed with the safety

and security you expect.

SUPPORT WHERE YOU NEED IT
When you choose LCN, you are buying more than a door control solution.

You are part of a brand experience - one that is supported at every interaction.

013385
www.allegion.com/us

Relationships that 
matter

20+ regional sales 
o�ces (RSOs) throughout 
the country are ready to 
help you with training, 
writing specifications, 
codes, technical support 
and more.

Answers to all
your questions

877-671-7011
Reach our support team by 
phone to address your 
product and application 
questions, troubleshooting 
and installation needs, 
commissioning and more.

Comprehensive learning

40 regional and factory
 training courses

25+ online courses

150 educational and
 tutorial videos

60+ AIA courses

Time savings
Knowledgeable of local 
and national building 
codes, our specification 
writers can customize a 
solution to address the 
unique needs of your 
facility.

Decoding codes
Code education and 
support, with real-world 
examples and additional 
resources on fire, 
building, accessibility 
codes, and more.

Peace of mind
Field support specialists
visit job sites to
 ■ Evaluate product applications
 ■ Assess installation issues
 ■ Conduct post installation reviews
 ■ Make field adjustments


